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August 22, 2022 
 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket Nos. W-1040, Sub 10 and W-1328, Sub 4 – Proposed 
Transfer of Bear Den Acres Development, Inc., to Red Bird Utility 
Operating Company, LLC, d/b/a Red Bird Water, and for Approval of 
Rates 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

The Public Staff respectfully submits for filing with the Commission in the 
above-referenced dockets the enclosed Verified Response of the Public Staff to 
Reports on Customer Comments from Public Hearings by Red Bird Utility 
Operating Company, LLC, and Bear Den Acres Development, Inc.  
 

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy to all parties of record by 
electronic delivery. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Electronically submitted 
/s/ Megan Jost 
Staff Attorney 
megan.jost@psncuc.nc.gov 

 
Enclosure 


